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WEBB COUNTY APPRAISAL DISTRICT 
ANNOUNCES NEW WEBSITE 

 
 
 
 

With the recent mailing of approximately 84,000 Notices of Appraised Value, the 
Webb County Appraisal District is pleased to announce the launch of its newly 
renovated web page.  This new site is intended to serve as a valuable resource to 
educate the public, with a number of tools available so that property owners may 
research and locate data in a more user-friendly environment.  
  
 

Other features of the new website include an updated property search section 
which allows users to access appraisal records and generate a map.  Maps may 
be created by selecting the “view map” button which appears towards the right 
side of the screen once a search is initiated.   
 
 
The District encourages all Webb County residents to visit the new website 
www.webbcad.org, and take advantage of the information which has been 
made available. If you have any questions contact our staff at (956) 718-4091 
or visit our office located at 3302 Clark Blvd, Laredo, Texas 78043. Business 
hours are Monday – Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 


